
Messages: 

- Please could any spare clothes that have been sent home be returned, thank you.
- We are aware the weather may be getting colder so if there is anything we can do to help as the 

seasons change please let us know.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Have a lovely weekend!

Friday 18th October 

2024

Beech Class are still learning about weather and this week was about wind!
We experienced this through using objects that help create wind effects,
like different fans, as well as watching videos and singing songs.

Head Teacher Awards
Orlando for great sequencing nursery rhymes! 

Dalton for fantastic interaction with adults!
Kind Award: 

Logan for being kind when taking turns with toys.  

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Looking at our RWI Speed Sounds and

experiencing how to blend them into words.
❖ Different ways of mark making on paper.
❖ Learning about sequencing with nursery rhymes.
❖ Counting with different objects.
❖ Thinking about history and looking at past

pictures of ourselves.
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